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Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/00 
 

25 November, 2016 
 

 
Survey Southwest of Malta  

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate notifies mariners that with immediate effect a survey will be 
carried out by the vessel Polarcus Naila (registered in Nassau) in offshore Malta. This vessel will 
be accompanied by vessels Vos Athos and Jan van Gent registered in Gibraltar and Vanuatu 
respectively. 
 
Weather permitting the survey is scheduled to start immediately and will continue for a period of 
approximately 30 days. 
 
The survey will be carried out within the following area: 
 

Point   Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
  1   34⁰ 58’.977   013⁰ 33’.135 
  2   34⁰ 56’.100   013⁰ 51’.433 
  3   34⁰ 42’.875   013⁰ 51’.452 
  4   34⁰ 45’.976   013⁰ 31’.777 
 
The vessel will be towing a number of cables 8.1 km long and will be restricted to manoeuvre.  
 
Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when in the vicinity of the above area and to 
keep as a minimum of 6.5 nautical miles away from the vessel Polarcus Naila working area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charts Affected: BA 194, 2124, 2123 INT 301 INT 302  


